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LD 297
Dear Environment and Natural Resources Committee Members,
Please oppose and do not pass LD 297.
I strongly oppose LD 297. For 30 years I have driven by Juniper Ridge. It caused and 
continues to cause me incredible concern. It is shocking to me that we took out of 
state waste. Why would we threaten our beautiful environment by adding more waste 
to ours? We should be reducing waste, not adding to it. 
LD 297 rolls back hard won legislation that closed the loophole allowing for dumping
of out of state waste at Juniper Ridge Landfill -- a major environmentall concern. 
We cannot go back to that. 
Please oppose LD 297.
Thank you,
Mary Dunn
Whitefield, ME 


